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Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 6 Transition Information Evening: Monday 5th July 2021, 4.30-5.00pm or 5.30-6.00pm 
We are delighted to invite you to our Year 6 Transition Information Evening which will support you with finding out more information about the Academy and where you will be able to access our Virtual Transition offer.  This will be a live streamed event held via Microsoft Teams. There will be an opportunity for you and your child to ask any questions you may have in relation to their transition process. For attending the live event you will also be entered for a draw to win an Academy Blazer in preparation for September. 

Please visit our website and our dedicated transition webpage http://transition.stannesacademy.org.uk/, for further information and the link to access the live streamed event. If you require any further assistance please contact the Academy’s main reception, who will be happy to assist you. 

Year 6 Virtual Transition 
Due to advice from Public Health, we are sorry we cannot see you in the Academy this July for your child’s Transition Day. In order for your child to prepare for their start in September, we will offer a Virtual Transition programme. The programme will provide your child with independent activities that they can take part in from home. We will provide lots of exciting challenges linked to specific subjects and there will also be welcome videos from subject teachers and other key members of staff. Your child will be able to access our Virtual Transition programme from Tuesday 6th July and throughout the summer months. As part of our welcome, we will be visiting all of our primary schools with a small gift to each of our Year 6 students, so please do look out for this! 

Summer School 
Following our recent letter sent to you with regards to our Summer School offer, we encourage all Year 6 students to attend this free event which will be running from Monday 16th August to Friday 20th August. This is a fantastic opportunity for students to meet their peers in a friendly and welcoming environment. Students will take part in a variety of activities including team building, arts and craft activities, street dance and sports day. The sessions are fun and informative with plenty of prizes to be won. Refreshments including breakfast and lunch will be provided every day, free of charge. If you would like your child to have a place at the Summer School, then in the first instance please complete and return your consent form issued in the Summer School letter by Wednesday 7th July or contact us directly at the academy using our transition email address transition@stannesacademy.org.uk  . 
 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions and we look forward to seeing you at our live streamed Transition Information Evening on Monday 5th July. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
[image: ]                                                               D Glenister    R  Box   



Chris Heyes 								Mr D Glenister/Mrs R Box 
Headteacher 								Assistant Headteacher 
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